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Summary of Progress 
 

Test Type Planned Tests Tests Started Aborted / Invalid Completed Testsa 
 

IIIG 
 

24 
 

27 
 

3 24 

a  Reported to the TMC and confirmed operationally valid  
 
 
Comments 
 
The 24th and final IIIG matrix test was completed on June 3.  The test labs certainly are to be 
commended for running a smooth and efficient matrix program. 
 
A telephone conference for industry statisticians was held on June 5.  The purpose of this 
conference was to discuss the IIIG matrix analysis and develop a consensus report for 
presentation to the Sequence IIIG Surveillance Panel on June 10.  I would like to acknowledge 
the efforts of statisticians Jo Martinez, Elisa Santos, and Phil Scinto.  Collectively, they put in 
many hours of work on a very tight time schedule to produce a thorough statistical analysis.  
The group will hold a second conference call this afternoon to do a final review of their report.   
 
Please see the summary Excel spreadsheet for matrix test results available to date.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
John L. Zalar 
GF-4 Matrix Project Manager 
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